
It has been a long term goal for Sure House to have a 

place where we can bring men in from the streets to get 

themselves together and learn to be self-reliant.  As a 

leadership team, we took a close look at the financial 

means we would need to create such a place and 

determined we would need at least $60,000 to get 

started.  A few years ago, we opened a savings account 

specifically for this goal. 

 

If you have been reading the newsletters over the past 

few years, you know that we have been reaching toward 

that goal and giving an update each quarterly newsletter.  

I AM OVERJOYED TO TELL YOU THAT WE HAVE NOT 

ONLY REACHED OUR GOAL BUT WE HAVE 

SURPASSED OUR GOAL. 

 

Since we have made our goal, we have been actively 

searching for the right place to make our home.  We will 

continue to raise funds for our ongoing expenses that we 

expect to have.  We still need your regular giving to 

maintain what we will create.  Thank you for your 

generous and devoted support.  We have met this major 

milestone and could not have done it without you.  Take 

a deep breath, celebrate the win and watch for what 

comes next. 
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The past few months of serving have been great in 

Philadelphia. We have provided food and clothing to 

close to 250 people this Fall. We’ve been blessed with 

some new volunteers who have joined us and have 

been able to reconnect with some friends from the 

street that we hadn’t seen in a while. 
 

For one of our outings this Fall we had the sons of 

one of our volunteers join us on a Saturday night. It 

was great to see how they could use their life 

experiences to talk with our friends on the street. In 

the course of the night they had three individuals 

who prayed to commit their lives to Christ. It was 

really a great night. 
 

If you have any questions about our outings to 

Philadelphia or would like to assist in preparation for 

the outings, please feel free to contact me at 1-866-

924-2677 Ext. 41. We would love to have you join us. 
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DONATIONS can be accepted by calling someone from the leadership committee at 866-924-2677 

to arrange for pick up.  Anyone willing to have a clothing/supply drive please contact Brian.  We currently 

have a good supply of women’s clothing but we are now looking for men’s winter clothes.  As the weather 

turns colder, we are actively seeking warm clothes, coats and blankets.  Although we greatly appreciate all 

donations we receive, please note that we have recently been receiving many items that are not Sure House 

friendly.  It would be greatly appreciated if donators could screen donations a little more carefully for 

items that do not meet our purposes. 

  
 
RECENT EVENTS (In addition to our regularly scheduled outings.) 

On September 22nd Sure House collaborated with All Saints Movement to  host their Inner Cities Faith 

Event in Camden and Philadelphia City Halls.  Local vendors and performers participated. Clothing was 

distributed.  The Gospel was shared.  It was a powerful fellowship!  

Sure House partnered with Bethel AME Church on December 1st to host a Christmas Brunch.  

A delicious full-course buffet-style meal was served to approximately 50 men, women and children from 

the local area. Clothing, toiletries and toys were distributed. Words of encouragement were shared by 

church leaders.  

 

More than 200 people have been blessed with food, clothing and toiletries between September and 

December.  TGBTG!!! 

     

 Christmas Brunch              Inner Cities Faith Event

 

  

       
               

                                                                                          

 

WE HAVE REACHED  

OUR GOAL !!! 
We are now over $60,000!! 
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